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Who:  
7th and 8th Grade Band Students and Parents

What:  
Louisville Bats Baseball Game
When:  
Monday, May 16th 2011
Where:  
Downtown Louisville
How:
School Busses
Why:  
To HAVE FUN!

Attention students and parents!  Here is the info you have all been waiting for!  The announcement of our field trip to the Louisville Bats Baseball Game!

This year the 7th and 8th grade bands will be going to watch a Louisville Bats Baseball Game at Slugger Field on Monday, May 16th.   On top of that, our students have been asked to perform the National Anthem ON THE FIELD before the game!!  WOW, what an experience!!  

The total cost per person is $10.00 (please make checks out to OCMS).  This field trip will be during the school day, so no worries about being picked up or dropped off before/after school.  Also, the students are expected to provide their own lunch – $8.00 to $10.00 should be plenty.  
Students are to wear the official OCMS Band Shirt but can wear shorts or pants as long as they are dress code and weather appropriate.  One thing you’ll definitely want to bring is a HAT!!  

Of course I need chaperones, so if you are willing and able, please let me know that you would like to serve as a chaperone and I can sign you up!  

Thanks!

Mr. W
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